
                                                                        
 

Broad Horizons Education Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales with company number 
08282834. The registered office is at Sewell Park Academy, St. Clements Hill, Norwich, Norfolk, NR3 4BX. 

 

Vane Close, Thorpe St. Andrew, Norwich.  NR7 OUS 

Tel:  01603 436180 

Email: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk 

Website: dussindaleprimary.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Louise Norgate 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

  

Friday 24th May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Maternity Cover for Mrs V Terry – Rashford Class 

As you will be aware, Mrs Terry will start her maternity leave on Monday 3rd June 2024.    

Therefore, I can confirm the following cover:  

• Ms J Lee will join the Year R team and teach Rashford from on Monday 3rd June to Friday 19th 

July 2024.   

• From September 2024, Mrs Terry’s maternity leave will then be covered by Miss K Reynolds.  

Mrs Terry has left comprehensive handover notes for Ms Lee; and as she transitions, she will be 

supported by the Year R team, Mrs Bradley and myself.   

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L M Norgate 

Executive Headteacher 

mailto:office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk

